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13th October 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope you are well and looking forward to the weekend ahead.  
 
I wanted to take the opportunity to thank you for your support this week.  It is by coming together 
as a community that we can provide the best possible education for our young people and ensure 
we have a school environment where every child can thrive. 
 
Following the incident on Wednesday, and after enacting our robust Academy procedures, we are 
pleased to share that the atmosphere in school has been calm and purposeful with learning 
continuing as normal over the last few days.  We are also continuing to assist the police with their 
enquiry. 
 
The health, safety and wellbeing of our pupils, staff and families remains of utmost importance to 
us and we will continue to uphold the highest standards of behaviour and conduct.  Please rest 
assured that on conclusion of the police enquiry, appropriate action and sanctions will be taken 
by the Academy.  We will also continue to provide support and pastoral care to those who were 
affected. 
 
As a reminder, if you have any information that you would like to share with the Academy, this can 
be done through our safeguarding email box: safeguarding@westonfavellacademy.org.  Any 
information received will be treated in the strictest confidence.  If you do have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to get in touch with me directly or the admin team and we will do our best 
to let you know what we can. 
 
We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Monday as normal.  Thank you again 
for your support and I hope you have a good weekend.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Todd Johnson 
Senior Executive Principal 
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